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DOCKET NO. 52002 

APPLICANT'S RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF'S FIRST REQUEST 
FOR INFORMATION TO CPR WATER SUPPLY COMPANY, LLC 

QUESTION NO. STAFF 2-1 THROUGH STAFF 2-1 

Staff 1-1 Please provide the letter from the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(TCEQ) approving the construction of the distribution system necessary to 
provide service to the requested area. 

Answer: According to the utility's engineer, Sean Conner with J. F. Fontaine & 
Associates, Inc. The TCEQ has not finalized its approval of the distribution 
system. They anticipate receiving a final approval letter within the next thirty 
days. When that approval letter is received, a copy will be filed with the 
Commission. 

Witness: Bret W. Fenner, P.E. President B&D Environmental, Inc. 


